
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
Armed Robberies 

              24th District (Rogers Park)  
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to residents of the 024th District (Rogers Park) about recent 
Armed Robberies that have occurred. In these incidents the victim(s) were 
approached by a male black offender, armed with handgun, announces a robbery 
and took victim's property.   
 
Incident times and locations are listed below: 
 

• 1400 block of W. Arthur Ave. on 24 May 2016 at 1:00 a.m. 
 

• 1200 block of W. Columbia Ave. on 24 May 2016 at 1:20 a.m. 
 

 
About the Offender: 
 

• Male, Black, 20-30 years old.  5'11", 180 lbs., wearing a dark blue hooded 
sweatshirt and black pants. 

 
  

What you can do:  

• Pay attention and be aware of your surroundings. 

• Walk along well lit areas and avoid alleys. 

• Report any suspicious people or activity in the area. 

• Be aware of any subjects loitering in the area. 

• If confronted by an assailant, remain calm and remember any unique  
physical characteristics (scars, tattoos, missing teeth, etc.)  

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on the scene when possible. 
 

 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – 
Area North 

(312) 744-8263 

Pattern P16-N-109(CA) 
RD#s HZ-277883, HZ-277097 

 

Alert # P16-N-109CA 
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